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Sent: Saturday, 17 February 2018 7:46 PM
To: Local Government Mailbox

Subject: BALLINA SHIRE

I AM WRITING TO YOU ABOUT THE BALLINA SHIRE RATE INCREASE I AM A PENSIONER AND THE WAY THEY
ARE INCREASING OUR RATES ABOVE THE PRICE INCREASE YOU ALLOW EACH YEAR . I DONT THINK THE
RATE PAYERS ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR THE RIVER WHICH THEY ARE SAYING CLEAR WATERWAYS LAST
YEAR IT WAS OZ FISH THAT HAS CHANGED ITS NAME THIS YEAR . AS A PENSIONER WITH THE RATES GOING
UP THE POWER PRICES GOING UP ETC WHY DO YOU ALLOW THEM . THEY PUT OUR RATES UP A FEW YEARS
AGO TO RE BUILD OUR TWO POOLS AND TOLD US THEY WOULD BE READY BY CHRISTMAS 2017 STILL NOT
FINISHED NOW TELLING RATE PAYERS IT POWER PROBLEM NOW . THEY HAVE NO CONFIDENCE AT ALL WE
ARE LIED AT ALL THE TIME . ITHAVE ATTENDED TWO MEETINGS LAST YEAR ABOUT THERE INCREASE AND
WHEN YOU ASK A QUESTION THEY SAY THEY WILL COME BACK TO IT BUT THEY DON,T AND JUST IGNORE
YOU AND EVERYONE THAT IS THERE I WILL HAVE TO SELL AND MOVE TO A CARAVAN PARK IF YOU KEEP

LETTING THIS HAPPEN





